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-----Original Message-----
From
Sent: Thursday, 11 April 2019 8:18 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Bylong coal project

Attention Graham Kirby

I am a land owner and resident in Bylong Valley.  I live at .
Kepco has made additional submissions regarding their proposal to mine in Bylong Valley in December 2018. 
 These have been placed on to the IPC website with full public access.  In a document where they address all of
 the very real concerns about the very likely impact on our water in the valley, they have included an appendix
 listing all of the owners names and addresses in the valley.  Given the current near terrorist activities of animal
 liberationists and vegans it is TOTALLY unacceptable for this information to be in the public arena.
I request that this information is immediately removed from your website.

In addition it is probably relevant to comment that the suggested ‘compensatory water agreements’ are not at all
 offering to compensate us at all.  Kepco propose to cover stock and domestic water only.  We are all irrigators,
 growing hay that is often sold to help drought affected farmers north and west of Bylong.  Without water we
 will go out of business.  If KEPCO are so sure that the proposed mine won’t affect our water AT ALL then
 why can’t they provide a guarantee of that and agree to truck in enough water for all of our water
 requirements.  I can only assume they won’t guarantee it as they themselves are not 100% sure they won’t ruin
 the water in Bylong.  And to be honest if you look at most mines in Australia on at least one occasion they have
 either been found to pollute, waste, steal, divert or reduce the water for surrounding areas.  Please don’t let that
 happen to Bylong. 
Can I request that this additional submission is also placed on your website as the unsolicited submissions from
 KEPCO have been. Obviously with my name and address redacted.
Can you please let me know when the land holders details have been remove.

Kind regards

Sent from my iPhone




